
December 31, 2021
Dear Parents and Guardians of Saint Casimir Catholic School,
Attached you will find a letter from the Superintendent and Chancellor of the Baltimore Archdiocesan Schools. Please read this over very carefully. 
Please note that this situation is constantly changing, and we will keep you informed of any changes. 
At this time Baltimore City has not adopted the new CDC guidelines for isolation and quarantine but they are expected to do so soon. 
In addition, we are putting the following procedures into place until further notice. Parents, you have been diligent about contacting Nurse Bekky with any questions, please continue to do so. 
Beginning the morning of January 3rd, students are not to gather in a group before 7:40 at the door. If possible do not drop your child off before 7:40 unless in before school care. A staff member will call the children into the school  and temperatures will be taken at both the front and back doors. 
Children will not be changing classes. 
Lunch will now be eaten in the classrooms not the cafeteria.
We will continue to have all staff and students wear masks indoors. 
Two layered masks or K95 masks are recommended.
At dismissal we ask that you leave as soon as your child is dismissed and not gather around to socialize. 
All sports teams sponsored by the school are on hold. 
One class on the playground at a time including after care. 
Thank you for your understanding and commitment to keeping everyone healthy. 
Do not hesitate to contact the office or Nurse Bekky with any question




